
Dear Mr. Epperson: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville.Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers 
this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it 
in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed 
to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Ahdrew Melhy kovy ch 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

-- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, January 14,2010 6:58 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LGE MTE INCREASE 

From: redacted[SMTP:REDACTED] 
Sent: Thursday, January 14,2010 6:58:44 PM 
To: PSC - Public 1nformation.Officer 
Subject: LGE RATE INCREASE 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE THIS LASTEST REQUEST FOR LG&E !!!!!!!!!!!!! I am retried live 
on social security, I cannot afford more increases. LGE states they need this for the damage 
caused by the wind 
Storm and the ice storm, too bad. That's the cost of doing business. As for the Trimble Co. plant 
leg will make a fortune off that plant, so why should they get a rate increase from the consumer to 
pay for this 
Plant. PLEASE DO NOT GRANT THIS INCREASE. 

GEORGE EPPERSON 
LOUlSVl LLE, KY 


